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On Friday 1 June, the second TransGrid Advisory Council meeting for 2018 was held at TransGrid’s Ultimo 

Office. The meeting was focussed on presenting the AER’s determination of TransGrid’s 2018/19 – 2022/23 

Revenue Proposal including the approval of the Powering Sydney’s Future project, facilitating discussion from 

the TAC on key industry issues, and providing an update on the Integrated System Plan. 

Key points from the Advisory Council meeting include: 

 Presentation to the TAC on the AER’s determination on TransGrid’s 2018/19 – 2022/23 Revenue 

Proposal from TransGrid CEO Paul Italiano and discussion of the impacts of the decision. 

 Discussion with the TAC on current elements of the NEM, including the rising demand through 

TransGrid’s network, the pricing contributions to consumer bills of various elements of the supply 

chain, and the impact that gas is having on the clearing price within the NEM. 

 The TAC discussed member raised issues including an update on the National Energy Guarantee 

(NEG), and the announced AER tax review. 

 Update from TransGrid on the Powering Sydney’s Future project with a focus on the tender process 

for demand management currently underway. 

 Update to the TAC on the ISP, due out end of June. TransGrid provided details on the current criteria 

for the creation of renewable energy zones (REZ), presenting potential locational options for these 

within NSW. 

 High level results from the 2017/18 reputation study, thanking the TAC members for their 

participation. 


